# Birches Primary School Home / Remote Learning 2021

# **Parents/Learners Information**

#### Dear Parents,

Below is guidance for home learning. We will be moving towards remote learning from Tuesday 5 January and hope to have the children back into school on Monday 11 January, 2021.

## **Teaching and Learning**

- Your child's teacher will be available as a point of contact on Seesaw each day.
- It is important that your child engages with Seesaw as new teaching as well as reinforcement work will be taking place.

#### Work set for your child

- Teachers will be following work planned for the term.
- If your child is having difficulties with their work, please inform your child's teacher.
- If you would like extension activities for your child, you can contact your child's teacher.
- Time will be set each day for your child's teacher to respond to any queries you have and also to give feedback on your child's work.

#### **Online Protocols**

- Make sure you/your child is aware of Internet Safety Guidelines these are on our school website as well as Seesaw.
- If you have any concerns regarding online materials, please contact your child's teacher or Mrs Watson.

#### **Daily Routines**

- Learning will take place each day.
- Children/parents are to log onto Seesaw daily.

#### Submitting completed work

- Work will be set for your child which could include: online activities, researching a topic, ICT tasks on the computer (producing slides etc..), written work for literacy, world around us and numeracy, reading and reading tasks ...
- Some of this work can be completed in exercise books and some online. You can send work to your child's teacher on Seesaw.

#### Concerns

- If you have any concerns, please contact your child's teacher or Mrs Watson – pwatson676@c2kni.net

### **Checklist for Learners**

Have you logged onto Seesaw each day?	
Have you completed your tasks set this week?	
Have you understood your work?	
Have you asked for help?	